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Councillor Dean Middlesbrough Council recognises and sends its congratulations to Her 
Majesty the Queen on reaching 70 years on the throne.  
 
The Platinum Jubilee is an opportunity for people to pay tribute and thank 
the Queen for leading Britain. In her 70 years as monarch she has been a 
calming and reassuring presence to the people of the United Kingdom and 
Commonwealth. It is also an opportunity for people to reflect on the changes 
that have occurred during her long reign.  
 
This Council therefore takes this opportunity to recognise her longevity and 
hard work on behalf of the country in her time as sovereign.  
 

 


